
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct. 4, 2018 

 

To our clients: 

 

Greetings from California! 

 

As of yesterday, we’ve transitioned our customer support to our California headquarters. 

Moving forward, you’ll be working with our team here at HQ.  

 

While we believe this is a positive change, we appreciate your patience as we get up to 

speed. We’re experiencing a high volume of requests, and we anticipate revisions will 

take longer than usual during this time. 

 

Please note our new operating hours are Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm, PST. 

 

Need support? To get you the help you need sooner and save you time on the phone, 

we encourage you to email us at proteam@mopro.com. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and we appreciate your patience. We’re looking 

forward to continuing our work with you! 

 

–Mopro Team 
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